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SAEFEETY I NFORMATTION

It has been brought to our attention that some T.S.E. Square Free
Bag Bridles are treated with a resin and can become tacky,
causing it to adhere together slightly. The Bridles concerned
are of 3" black webbing. T.S.E. recommend that the Bridle is
washed in hot detergent water which should remove the resin. For
further information please contact T.S.E. (0262 678299).

John Hitchen
JOINT NATIONAL COACH &

SAFETY OFFICER

12th October 1987
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